
Eden 21st May 2023 

Another great session on Sunday with our Junior Girls at Eden with Tom in the glorious sunshine. 

Seven girls headed out onto the Hadrian’s course in the morning for “Bingo Golf” – something Tom 

had devised. A bingo style sheet of paper with squares containing different challenges; tee shots, 

fairway shots, chipping, and putting.  Getting out of bunkers was also included which was a little 

difficult if you were lucky enough not to go in one.  Something for everyone! Girls ticked through 

the various challenges as a team with the aim of getting a full house. Great fun and with a purpose. 

Eleven girls took part in the afternoon session which was back on the practice area where once 

again Tom set up his usual challenges covering the short game and putting.  

More dates are planned for Eden and Ulverston, dates and times to be advised. 


